From:

Cc:

Subject: Local Government Official Information request 603161

Date: Thursday, 24 August 2017 11:20:38 a.m.

Attachments: image001.png

Dai Mitchell

Dear Dai

Thank you for your Local Government request 603161 dated 27 July 2017:

Wanting a record of funding to the Orakanui Sanctuary from the Dunedin City Council from its inception

We have done a thorough search and our response is as follows:

Funding for Orakanui was granted to the Otago Natural History trust through the Civic grant agreement.

The funding given in 2010/2011 was \$76,500 and for 2008/2009 was \$40,000.

Parks and Recreation group have not provided any funding.

On behalf of Kristy Krusher

**Dunedin City Council** 

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594











Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail